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Happenings in
 
in Q2 of 2022

Sushi King town hall meetings were held on 22 April, 18 May and 15 June.  As per the usual
practice, Mr Hiroki Mori, our Managing Director took the lead and opened the meetings by

sharing on the company’s performance, followed by sharing of best practices by
di�erent presenters.

In conjunction with Hari Raya Aidilfitri, we organised a pot luck after the town hall meeting in May. 
Hari Raya teaches us the significance of coming together as a family to celebrate this auspicious 

occasion. In this context, Sushi Kingers are one big family, proving that indeed,
sticks in a bundle are unbreakable. This is also in line with the concept of Texchem as one.

With the theme “Baju Raya, Kasut Baru”, the men looked dapper in their baju Melayu,
while the ladies looked lovely in colorful baju kebaya and baju kurung. Local favorites served

included rendang, ketupat, laksa, satay, various kuih-muih and many more. The celebration was made 
more meaningful as each department contributed their delicious home cooked signature dish. 

Giving duit raya has been a tradition since time immemorial and
this was distributed to all sta�.
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